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The Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited 
Ist Floor, New Trading Ring Rotunda 
Building, P.J. Towers 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Scrip Code- 503806 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza” 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai 400 051 
 
 
Scrip Code-SRF 

 

SRF/SEC/BSE/NSE  

30.01.2025 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Disclosure under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
 

In compliance with the requirements of Regulation 8(2) of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time, this is to inform you 
that the Company has amended “Code of Practices and Procedures for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished 
Price Sensitive Information”.  
 
A copy of the same is uploaded on the website at https://www.srf.com/wp-
content/uploads/2025/01/Revised_Code-of-Practices-and-Procedures-for-Fair-Disclosure-of-UPSI-
V5.pdf     
 
You are requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For SRF LIMITED 
 
 
 
Rajat Lakhanpal 
Sr. VP (Corporate Compliance) & Company Secretary 
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